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2024 Governor's Honors Program 
 

 
 
 
 

 
April 12, 2024 (Snellville, Ga.)—More than 4,200 students statewide were nominated by 
their teachers to the 2024 Georgia Governor’s Honors Program this year.  Out of this 
selective tier, only 1,500 advanced to the interview and audition process after review of 
their application. Ultimately, about half were named finalist, including an impressive 17 
from Brookwood High School. 

 
The summer program involves all 700 or so students living in the dorms at Georgia 
Southern University and attending classes in their specific area of study. Each evening, 
they participate in a variety of social and instructional events.  
 

Lauren Hamilton Communicative Arts 
Mya Sewell Communicative Arts 

Nhu Nguyen Communicative Arts 
Jordyn Gardner Dance 
Riyaan Maherali Engineering 

Sean Pozsgay Mathematics 
Veer Patel Mathematics 

Abem Aynalem Visual Arts 
Brooke Ablante Visual Arts 

Phoebe Qiu Visual Arts 
Whitney Yeboah Visual Arts 
Kyle Ssendagire World Languages 

Minhal Rizvi World Languages 
Otto Paul-Tafur World Languages 

Maximilian Tran World Languages 
Syed Bakhtiyar World Languages 
William Makely World Languages 

 
 
The following five Broncos have been selected as alternates and will be notified at the 
end of May if a spot in the line of study opens:  Mayrah Shire (Communicative Arts), 
Richard Lin (Engineering), Garry Li (Music), Angela Xiao (Visual Arts), and Faven Negusu 
(World Languages).  
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